
From: Hannah Baker
Sent: Sunday, February 6, 2022 8:18:15 PM
To: michael.jubb@brock.ca <michael.jubb@brock.ca>
Subject: Whiteboard in Gamebridge

Hello! 

 Hannah from Gamebridge, I am hoping that we would be able to put up a white board at the
park. It would be used to keep residents in the loop of things happening here, who may not be
on the internet. 

Thank you, 

 Hannah Baker 
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